
Here is an opportunity to be underfoot (literally)
 for a contribution of $200.

Under the leadership of Jay Nania,

the Alumni Board
and the Department of Geology and Geophysics

 is continuing our

Courtyard Brick Program

We have designated prime real estate around the fountain
in the courtyard of Weeks Hall for two hundred, 12" x 12" bricks.

Show support for your alma mater by donating $200 to have
a brick in the courtyard inscribed either with your

own name or with the name of a former professor or
fellow alumnus that you wish to honor, or your

class year and area of specialization.

The first installation of 70 named bricks, was completed in
the Department courtyard in the spring of 1999.


